PUBLIC NOTICE
SCHOOL OF INSTRUCTION FOR ELECTION OFFICERS

Notice is hereby given that a school of instruction for election officers or poll officials shall be held on
Tuesday, August 18, 2020 and Thursday, August 20, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. Eastern Time and 7:00 p.m. Eastern
Time each day, in the Russell County Commission Chambers at the Russell County Courthouse located at ;
1000 Broad Street, Phenix City, Alabama. There are a total of four (4) classes being offered for the election
officers/poll officials to choose from due to spacing requirements during the COVID-19 pandemic. The election l

officers or poll officials are only required to attend one class.

This 10" day of August, 2020.
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